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Environment            
East Lothian Council 
John Muir House 
Brewery Park 
Haddington 
EH41 3HA 
Email environment@eastlothian.gov.uk 
 
5 August 2022 
 
Dear Sirs 
 

Planning permission in principle for the erection of 2 houses and associated works  
Land South Of Cornhill Ballencrieff East Lothian EH32 0PJ 
Ref. No: 22/00708/PP 
 

The Gullane Area Community Council submits the following response to the above application for 
planning permission. The subjects lie wholly within our community council area. 
 
We have full sympathy for the aim of keeping the elderly in accommodation that will suit them best. 
What is not clear is how the operational requirements of the business demand that this new housing 
be built in any countryside location and indeed at this particular location. It would seem to be 
potentially at odds with Policies DC1/DC4. The proposed new access would be onto a main road 
where traffic moves at high speed, creating some safety issues. 
 
We ask that you consider refusal of the application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Martin White 
Planning Spokesman 

For and on behalf of Gullane Area Community Council 
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